
     

Date:06/05/2024     

Ref:ADDI Gov25/05/24    

Dear Partner   

RE: INTERNATIONAL ALBINISM AWARENESS DAY PARTNERSHIP REQUEST    

I write to you on behalf of the Albinism Dare to Dream Initiative-ADDI (Zimbabwe), an organization 

that is dedicated to raising awareness on Albinism, fighting stigma and discrimination and fostering 

inclusion and participation of persons with Albinism in the mainstream social and economic activities 

of the communities they live in.      

In partnership with the Stephen Margolis Resort , Albinism Dare to Dream Initiative-ADDI is excited 

to present to you the  International albinism awareness day -cum fundraiser , an event that was 

created in 2015 by the United Nations to end the abuse of people with albinism . This past decade 

was one marked by a collective commitment to raise awareness on albinism issues every 13  June 

of the  year across the globe.  

The Albinism Dare to Dream Initiative-ADDI in collaboration with its partners ,rallied together to 

advance a shared vision to end albinism abuse , deaths and stigmatization . 

The Albinism Dare to Dream Initiative-ADDI in partnership with the Stephen Margolis Resort will be 

hosting  the international albinism awareness day under the theme ”10 years of IAAD :a decade of 

collective progress “ .The event will be held on 15 June 2024 at the Stephen Margolis Resort in 

Waterfalls Harare . 

We therefore invite you to partner with us by  sponsoring any of the items on our provided  budget list 
.As a proud  partner, you will be able to identify with a powerful social cause, one that is actively and 
successfully addressing one of the world’s longest standing social injustices. Your support will be a 
major contributing factor to the success of this event and will go a long way in helping to make a real 
difference in the lives of people with albinism, their families, their communities and society in general.   
It is  our hope to start the journey of building the Albinism Dare to Dream Initiative-ADDI Centre 

where skin cancer patients with albinism outside Harare will be staying whilst receiving their their 

treatment. We will be utilizing the Centre to do some projects for the ongoing of our programs .  

It will be such a huge privilege  to have you with us on this special day so as to share our journey of 

progress and future plans.  

We look forward to a positive response from you soon so as to plan accordingly .       

Yours Faithfully     

     
Brenda Mudzimu    (Executive Director)    


